
 

NOTICE OF PROJECT PLAN PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The City of Gladstone will hold a public hearing on the proposed City of Gladstone Drinking Water State 
Revolving Fund Utility Project for the purpose of receiving comments from interested persons. 
 
The hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m. on May 22, 2023 at the following location:   
 

Gladstone City Hall 
1100 Delta Avenue 

Gladstone, MI  49837 
 
The purpose of the proposed project is to replace the aged raw water intake, water main and water service 
lines.  Project construction will involve the replacement of street surface, curbs, gutters, sidewalk, and water 
main within the project areas.  A map of the project area is included as part of the Project Plan and is 
available for review.  
 
Impacts of the proposed project include short-term roadway closures, water service interruptions and long-
term improvement to the water quality in the City of Gladstone. 
 
The estimated cost to users for the proposed project will come in the form of a water user rate increase with 
the exact amount of the increase determined by future funding arrangements. 
 
Copies of the plan detailing the proposed project are available for inspection at the following location(s): 
 

City of Gladstone 
1100 Delta Avenue 

Gladstone, MI  49837 
 
Written comments received before the hearing record is closed on May 22, 2023 will receive responses in 
the final project plan.  Written comments should be sent to: 
 

Ms. Kim Berry, City Clerk 
City of Gladstone 

1100 Delta Avenue 
Gladstone, MI  49837 


